
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sharing Christ with students in 
Lithuania  

Brian and Erin Bronsink have been called to serve at 
LCC International University (LCC) in Lithuania 
focusing on sharing the gospel to its diverse student 
body.  By providing Christ-centered classes, educators 
can help shape the worldview of students and prompt 
them to ask deeper questions of eternal value.  

Students at LCC come from a variety of faith 
backgrounds, and they seek to help students develop 
a deeper relationship with Jesus Christ and encounter 
Him in new ways by embedding truth into course 
content. Erin teaches full-time for the English 
Department and Brian leads a small group in Alpha to 
walk students through the basics of the Bible. Brian 
and Erin also enjoy having students over to their 
home as part of their hospitality ministry.  

Come to church early or stay late to hear them speak 
about their ministry on Sunday, July 27th at 10:05 am 
in the fellowship hall.  


